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I represent 20 people who strongly oppose this bill. If the governor feels a strong  

need to add employees to the State, we recommend you amend this bill to ADD staff 

to catch up on the backlog of  classifying the sex offenders, as opposed to either not 

classifying their risk or downgrading their risk of reoffending.  The rate of sex 

offenders is continuing to rise as our state culture continues to encourage 

pornography/perversion, but the taxpayers/citizens of Oregon will continue to say NO 

on all fronts. 


